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Office of the Commissioner/Chief Administrative Officer 
Tel. 604-432-6210 or via Email 

CAOAdministration@metrovancouver.org 

March 19, 2024 
 

File:  CR-07-01 
Mayor Mike Hurley and Members of Council 
City of Burnaby 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby, BC,   V5G 1M2 
VIA EMAIL:  mayor@burnaby.ca  
 
 
Dear Mayor Hurley and Members of Council: 
 

Metro Vancouver Capital Projects – Active and Upcoming Construction in Burnaby 
 
Thank you for giving our staff the opportunity to present updates on active and upcoming 
construction projects in the City of Burnaby at your Council Meeting on Tuesday, March 12, 2024. 
We acknowledge the impacts these have brought to the residents and businesses, and we are 
implementing additional ways to minimize these impacts. 
 
We will also be contacting your Legislative Office to arrange a follow up meeting in a few months. In 
the meantime, should you receive additional feedback or complaints about our projects, please 
relay them either to me or to the following staff either by phone, text, or email: 
 

Liquid Waste Services Projects  Water Services Projects 
Contact Peter Navratil, General Manager  Contact Marilyn Towill, General Manager 
Landline 604-432-6479  Landline 604-451-6069 
Cellphone 604-218-1573  Cellphone 604-612-1131 
Email Peter.Navratil@metrovancouver.org   Email Marilyn.Towill@metrovancouver.org  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Jerry W. Dobrovolny, P.Eng., MBA 
Commissioner/Chief Administrative Officer 
 
JWD/PN/MT/mf 

 
cc: Peter Navratil, General Manager, Liquid Waste Services, Metro Vancouver 

Marilyn Towill, General Manager, Water Services, Metro Vancouver 
 


